Dear Faithful partner in the ministry
Greetings from ReST

Its been a fruitful ministry partnering with you and the church. ReST has been growing
steadily with the prayer and financial support you generously contributed. As of now we will
soon (hopefully in July) be occupying the campus with new class rooms and buildings
constructed out of your help. Until now we run our classes in the church office. These
developments and growth encourages me to carry my load. (photo attached)

This year we have 10 students in B. Th, and 25 students in Ministerial Foundation Course
(MFC), a distant learning program taught in our dialect.

However, on the other side are also challenges that surprise us or await us as we move along.
While there are steady infrastructure developments are going on, my regular support for salary
and training expenses experienced financial shortage for five months now. The reason is
because of the price rise. For example a litre of petrol cost Rs. 80 in January now it has come
up to Rs. 108 and the same goes for every other commodities.

Another reason is that we have 3 students from Myanmar who could not continue their study
or stay in their country because of the political situation in Myanmar, and we need to
accomodate them with any possible help we could provide. (photo attached)

I am reluctant to inform you about my financial situation over and above what you have been
contributing, and this kept me from letting you know for a while. I am aware that we all have a
tight budget and what you set aside for ReST ministry is out of your love for God and the
ministry.

Please keep us in your prayers.

Coram Deo
Pau and Kim Gualnam












